
NEWS
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D. C.  20554
This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a Commission order constitutes official action.
See MCI v. FCC. 515 F 2d 385 (D.C. Circ 1974).

News Media Information 202 / 418-0500
Internet: http://www.fcc.gov

TTY: 1-888-835-5322

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: NEWS MEDIA CONTACT:
April 5, 2011 Louis Peraertz, (202) 418-2100

louis.peraertz@fcc.gov

STATEMENT OF COMMISSIONER MIGNON L. CLYBURN ON CTIA’S 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF STANDARDIZED GUIDES TO HELP CONSUMERS SELECT 

WIRELESS SERVICES AND DEVICES

“I commend CTIA and the wireless carriers that worked to develop these standardized 
guides to help consumers choose the wireless services and devices that best suit their needs.  
Education is a fundamental component of consumer protection.  We need more leadership such 
as this from industry to both identify the difficulties consumers face and recommend solutions to 
those problems.”     
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